
For Immediate Release:

LyondellBasell Chapter 11 Wins M&A Advisor 
2011 Turnaround Award

New York, NY, March 11, 2011,  The Chapter 11 Reorganization of LyondellBasell Industries, for 
which Cadwalader, Wickersham & Taft, LLP served as debtor�s counsel, was chosen among 
137 finalists to receive the award for The M&A Advisor Industrial Goods and Basic Resource 
Deal of the Year.  The 2011 Turnaround Awards honor deal-teams, deal-makers, and firms 
whose activities set the standard for the industry.  An independent body of judges that span the 
M&A industry determined the ultimate recipients of the award.  Winners were revealed at the 5th 
Annual Turnaround Awards Gala, an event that included top restructuring, turnaround and 
distressed investing professionals at The Colony, Palm Beach, Florida on Monday March 7.

About The M&A Advisor

Since 1998, The M&A Advisor has been the preeminent organization facilitating connections 
and recognizing achievement in the top performers of the M&A, turnaround and financing 
industries through its leading Awards, Summits, M&A ALERTS newsletters, M&A LINKS social 
network, M&A MARKET INTELTM research and publishing service and M&A CONNECTS 
business development services.

About Cadwalader, Wickersham & Taft LLP

Cadwalader, Wickersham & Taft LLP established in 1792, is one of the world's leading 
international law firms, with offices in New York, London, Charlotte, Washington, Houston, 
Beijing and Hong Kong.  Cadwalader serves a diverse client base, including many of the world's 
top financial institutions and corporations, undertaking business in more than 50 countries.  The 
firm offers legal expertise in antitrust, banking, business fraud, corporate finance, corporate 
governance, energy and commodities, environmental, financial restructuring, healthcare, 
intellectual property, litigation, mergers and acquisitions, private equity, private wealth, real 
estate, regulation, securitization, structured finance, and tax.  More information about 
Cadwalader can be found at www.cadwalader.com.
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